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Join us for BOPathon on Halloween – a special
all-day dance-a-thon fundraiser! 

Registration is not mandatory to attend, but if
you'd like to fundraise, you can register at
bit.ly/bopathon. Donations are also welcome at
the same link. Every contribution counts, and all
proceeds go to Band of Parents (BOP), the
leading independent supporter of neuroblastoma
research at Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer
Center (MSKCC). 

The day promises entertainment with a DJ and
live performances, and Halloween costumes are
encouraged. Plus, thanks to our sponsor, Hal's
New York, snacks and seltzers will be provided.
Join us for a day of fun, philanthropy, and
Halloween spirit!
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http://bit.ly/bopathon


Other
Upcoming

Events

Spooky Stitch and Flick 
Join us on Monday, October 30th for

Spooky Stitch and Flick! Watch
Halloweentown as you crochet your

own little monster. All supplies
provided, no experience necessary!

Details: Monday, October 30th,
3:30-5:30 PM in Thomas Hunter 105 

This event is RSVP only. RSVP at
bit.ly/USGspookystitch.
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Ceramic Painting Event
Join us to paint your own pumpkin

and meet some new people! All
supplies will be provided.

Details: Wednesday, November 1st
from 2:00 - 4:00 PM in Thomas

Hunter 205 (Game Room)

This event is RSVP only. RSVP at
bit.ly/USGceramics.

https://bit.ly/USGspookystitch


On Tuesday, November 7th, Hunter
USG will be hosting a Stress

Management Workshop from 1:00 PM
to 3:00 PM in Thomas Hunter 205

(the Gameroom). All attendees will
be given free bubble tea, while

supplies last. We hope to see you
there!

Stress
Management

Workshop

The Purple Period Project provides free
menstrual products and condoms for al l
students. 

Giveaways are scheduled on every Tuesday
at 12:00 PM. You can f ind us at one of the
counters on the third f loor of Hunter North,
near where the vending machines are.

Pads and tampons are also available in
female and gender neutral bathrooms when
the campus is open. Condoms are available
in the USG off ice. 

October Blood
Drive

USG has partnered with the New York Blood
Center to host a Blood Drive on Monday,
October 30th from 11:00 AM to 5:00 PM!

Appointments are preferred, but walk-ins
are welcome. Snacks and drinks will be

provided for donors. Sign up to donate at
bit.ly/USGblood. 
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The purple period
project is back!



Eva Kastan
Grove Fellowship

Applications
Open!

The Grove Fellowship Program is a
prestigious and rigorous Fellowship that

provides mentorship, professional
development and a $2000 financial award

to Grove Fellows, students who are
committed to public service, public policy

and human rights. 
Students learn from Grove Leaders,

accomplished public policy leaders and
scholars who will spend the Spring 2024
semester mentoring on campus. Grove

Fellows work in cohorts to complete a policy
project. More details can be found on the

fellowship website.
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Bronx Community
Health Leaders

Accepting Applications! 
BxCHL is a Bronx-based student-run

healthcare support program, empowering
those dedicated to serving underrepresented

communities. 
We offer resources, mentorship, and

volunteer opportunities in community and
clinical settings. Join our community to drive
change in medicine. Apply by October 31st,

11:59 pm on our website -
https://www.bxchleaders.com. 

http://www.roosevelthouse.hunter.cuny.edu/eva-kastan-grove-fellowship-program-roosevelt-house/

